
Remember, Security is Everybody’s Business!
The Department of Aviation’s Safety & Security Division is responsible for managing an effective Airport 
Security Program that ensures a safe and secure environment at the world's busiest and most efficient 
airport while exceeding customers' expectations and complying with applicable regulations, laws and 
codes. 

If you have questions, please contact the Safety & Security Division at SecurityID@atl.com. Thank you for 
your continued support of the Airport Security Program. 
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Escorting Policy
All escorting requests must be submitted with a minimum of 24 hours' advance 
notice for approval. Please note the following key points:

• Escort Request https://apps.iflyatl.com/ASERRT
• The maximum number of individuals that can be escorted is five (5).
• Individuals cannot be escorted for more than 72 hours within a 12-month 

period.
• DOA Security retains the authority to modify or revoke the escort 

authorization if any violations are found during the escort period.
• Note: If an escorted person engages in activities other than those for 

which access was granted, the person providing the escort is required to 
maintain watch if possible and report the incident to Airport police by 
calling 911 immediately.

 
If you are unable to locate your company name or have not received your 
escort receipt, please send an email with your issue to 
SecurityCompliance@atl.com or call (404) 293-2423 for assistance.

 Compliance with these guidelines is critical to maintaining a secure 
environment.
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